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MEMORANDUM TO: All Chiefs of Police and      
  Commissioner Thomas Carrique 

   Chairs, Police Services Boards 
 
FROM:   Marc Bedard 
    Assistant Deputy Minister 
    Public Safety Division and Public Safety Training Division 
 
SUBJECT: Temporary Driver’s Licence and Licence Plate Sticker 

Validations 
 
DATE OF ISSUE:  December 13, 2019 
CLASSIFICATION:  General Information 
RETENTION:  Indefinite 
INDEX NO.:   19-0090 
PRIORITY:   Normal 
 
At the request of the Ministry of Transportation, I am sharing a communication regarding 
changes to online renewal transactions for driver’s licences and licence plate stickers, 
effective December 15, 2019. Please review the attached memo from Assistant Deputy 
Minister Kevin Byrnes, which provides details on these changes.  
 
If you require further information regarding temprorary driver’s licences, please contact 
Kim MacCarl at (416) 235-5248.  
 
If you require further information regarding temporary licence plate stickers, please 
contact Elizabeth Marles at (416) 235-3433.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Marc Bedard 
Assistant Deputy Minister 
Public Safety Division and Public Safety Training Division 
 
Attachments 
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